

June 2022 FEATURED AGENCY TO ASSIST YOU WITH SERVICES 
STATE RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (SRAP)
The Penns Grove Housing Authority will highlight a new agency each month that may help you with products or services.
This month our featured agency is the STATE RENTAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (SRAP) under the Department of Community Affairs. You can locate more information on this program at https://www.nj.gov/dca/
The State of New Jersey Rental Assistance Program (SRAP) is a state funded program that provides housing subsidies on behalf of very low-income New Jersey residents, for decent, safe and sanitary housing. It is similar to the Section 8 voucher program except the SRAP voucher can only be used in the State of New Jersey and is open only to New Jersey Residents; Section 8 can be used through-out the U.S. and its territories. 
Enrollment Period for this program is  Monday, July 11, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. until Friday, July 22, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. 
SRAP pre-applications available only on-line at: https://www.WaitlistCheck.com/NJ559. 
Persons applying must meet all applicable SRAP income and eligibility requirements. A total of 4,000 households will be selected through a lottery system to be added to the waiting lists. You must be eighteen (18) years of age or older to apply, or be an emancipated minor. Only one (1) SRAP pre-application per household will be accepted. 
We have attached the public notices on this program in English and Spanish for your review as well as the FAQ on the program. 
